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Don't Miss Next Week's Program

You don't want to miss lunch next week at The Boat House!

Join us on July 16 at noon to hear from Bear Davis, Executive Director of the Urban Lacrosse
Academy. As former head coach of the professional lacrosse team, the Ohio Machine, Bear Davis was
part of a concerted effort to get a stick in the hand of every child in the Central Ohio area. The Urban
Lacrosse Academy was later born because of this effort. Learn more about the mission and impact of
this organization on Tuesday!

Wine Down Wednesday
Wine Down Wednesdays are back!

This year, there will only be 3 regular Columbus Rotary meetings per
month. For the last week of the month, instead of a Tuesday lunch, we will
have a Wednesday evening social.

JULY WINE DOWN WEDNESDAY: LAND-GRANT BREWING COMPANY

July 31 from 5-7pm at Land-Grant Brewing, 424 W. Town St.

See the full details and RSVP with the link in the club calendar

Letter from the President
Happy Friday, Rotarians!

I hope everyone has had a great week.

We had an outstanding first meeting back at The Boat House, including the best kind of problem: we

Speakers

July 16, 2024
Bear Davis, Urban Lacrosse
Academy
Providing Lacrosse for Boys and
Girls in Urban Communities
July 23, 2024
Roger Blackwell
How Behavioral Economics Help
Leaders Create Prosperity
August 06, 2024
Jenny Stotts, Rotary Zone 30
Assistant Rotary Coordinator
Rotary Membership

https://www.columbusrotary.org/club-calendar/
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77747927
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77747821
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77749138


We had an outstanding first meeting back at The Boat House, including the best kind of problem: we
had to pull in another table and more chairs at the last minute!

Bruce Harkey gave an interesting talk on the future of the Franklin Park Conservatory, including plans
for renovation, expansion, and botanical innovation. One of my favorite things about listening to
speakers at Columbus Rotary is feeling in-the-know about the latest developments in the community,
even before they are fully realized.

Side note: As I told Bruce, I have been a longtime fan of the Conservatory, and you'll often find me at
their Cocktails at the Conservatory events (would highly recommend anyone to check out).

Thank you all, and I will see you on Tuesday.

Emily Chapman
2024-2025 CRC President

AD

https://www.fpconservatory.org/cocktails/
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